
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of July 11, 2013 

Revised 9/4/13 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m. 

 

Present: Bill Tuttle, Donald Harding, Gregg Aubin, Eric Tata, Barbara Roberti, Michael 

Pineo, Charles H. Brown, Matthew Marro, Scott Michalak, Cherene Corinne, Carl 

Corinne (omitted)John Santoro, Lisa DeCiero, Tim Bastardo 

 

Minutes of June 11, 2013 were read and approved. 

Warrants were reviewed and signed for payment.  

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

DPW  1.  Road sweeping is completed. 

  2.  Basin cleaning continues. 

  3.  Tree work with light department truck is ongoing. 

  4.  Contract for Kendall Hill/Maple Street has been awarded to PJ Albert.  

  5.  Town has begun lowering the structures ahead of PJ Albert’s start date. 

Water 

1. Redevelopment of well #3 is ongoing and may be completed by next 

week. 

2. Water main break occurred on Redstone last week. 

 

Conservation Commission attended with regard to Chad lane drainage.  A potential 

solution was agreed upon by all parties pending a review of existing underground water 

and power lines. 

 

7:53 p.m. Interview with Tim Bastardo for opening on the water department. 

8:00 p.m. Interview with Charles Brown for opening on the water department.  

8:10 p.m. Interview with Eric Tata for opening on the water department. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 9:07 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Gregg Aubin Interim Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 

 

 


